
ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROLBOARD
June 6, 1974

IN THE MATTER OF: )
)

PROPOSEDREGULATIONS REGARDING ) R 73-9
COMPLEXSOURCESOF AIR POLLUTION )

ORDEROF THE BOARD (by Mr, Seaman):

This Board has been advised, by a letter dated May 29, 1974,
from Mr. Samuel G. Booras, Director of the institute for Environmental
Quality, that the Institute project to evaluate the ecconomic impact
of the proposed Illinois complex source regulations (R 73-9) will
be completed by August 31, 1974, rather than mid-June as was originally
expecteth The Institute has made a special effort to include input from
interested parties in the private sector as well as specialized con~
sultants to do an effective evaluation ol this important issue~

The hearing record in R 73-9 shall be held open until August 31, 197~L

IT IS SO ORDEREEL

I Christen L Moffett, Clerk of the Xlii nols Poll ution Control Poard.
certify that the dbo~eOrcAe wn~aoop~‘~ cr r
~ 1974 by a vote o~i~4~n ____
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